
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of Newton’s
ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or
(617) 796 1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617 796 1089. For the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS),
please dial 711.

Newton City Council

150 Jackson Road Presentation

Monday, November 26, 2018

6:00 pm
Room 204

A presentation on the Lincoln Eliot Elementary School and the Newton Early Childhood

Program at 150 Jackson Road project will be given by the Public Buildings Department, along with

Arrowstreet and staff of the Newton Public Schools, to the City Council on Monday November 26, 2018

at 6 PM in Room 204 at Newton City Hall. All Councilors are invited to attend the presentation.

By City Clerk at 12:57 pm, Nov 23, 2018


